
Summer Term Friday 19th April 2024

Dates for your
Diary

Monday 22nd April
After School Clubs

start

Tuesday 23rd April
Parents Evening from
3.20pm to 5.00pm

&
Thursday 25th April
Parents Evening from
4.00pm to 6.30pm

Thursday 25th April
Coffee Morning

Half Term
Monday 27th May to
Friday 31st May

Children return on
Monday 3rd June

Word of the week
KS1

Togetherness
&
KS2
Unity

Great Gardeners
Our intrepid band of 15 gardening champions were fortunate enough to visit the nearby Abbey Gardens this

week. This was as part of the Great Gates project, which celebrates the history of the site. The children

were astounded and inspired by the variety of herbs, flowers, trees growing at the community garden. They

even got to see the bee hives, though cold weather meant the bees were sleeping inside. Xuan, the gardener

at Abbey Gardens, kindly donated many flowers, herbs and vegetables. The eager gardeners planted these in

our edible playground as soon as we returned. We look forward to learning from Xuan, and developing our

edible playground even more over the coming months.

Abbey Gardens is open every day from day one and has art, fitness and community events on most

weekends in the summer. Look here for more information https://www.abbeygardens.org/

Welcome Back
What a brilliant way to begin the Summer Term helping out the local community and reaping the benefits.
Alongside this, we had Year 4 having their first full rehearsal for Festival of Voices. This is an annual event
which is held at Hackney Empire , this year’s date is 24th June and I am extremely excited, and love seeing it
coming together. Tickets will be available nearer the time.
You will have all now received your child’s report. It's great to see that all the children are making excellent
progress both academically, socially and emotionally. As you know Ranelagh ensures the success of all
aspects of education with the children being firmly rooted in Academia, Creativity , Computing and Physical
and Mental Healthiness. This allows each and every child to be the ’Best that they
Can Be’
I am sorry to say that Miss Ashlyn Cox, the Lodge Leader, has decided to leave as she
is moving out of London. I would like to thank her for the huge contribution she has
made to Napier Lodge and wish her all the very best for the future.

I am looking forward to seeing you all at the Parents' Evenings next week. Have a
wonderful weekend.

Best Wishes,
Miss Welburn

https://www.abbeygardens.org/


Child of the Term
Spring

Well Done to our Reward 5 certificate winners!

Class Child Name:

G1 Micah

G2 Theo

G3 Musa and Charles

Year 3 Sophia and Iqra

Year 4 Ope, Natania, Filip and Harper

Year 5 Aliyah and Aymar

Year 6 Millie-Mai, Satvir, Rejea and Benjamin

Ranelagh Lunch Menu

Week 2
Week Beginning 22nd April

&
Week 3

Week Beginning 29th April

Attendance
Research states that having high
school attendance correlates
with the child’s development.
Please make sure your child

attends school.

28/03/2024

RG7 93%

RG8 96%

G1 92%

G2 98%

G3 86%

3M4 95%

4M2 95%

4M7 97%

5T6 96%

5T9 98%

6T5 98%

6T8 96%

19/04/2024

RG7 94%

RG8 96%

G1 94%

G2 99%

G3 90%

3M4 95%

4M2 96%

4M7 98%

5T6 96%

5T9 98%

6T5 97%

6T8 97%

House
Points:

Verde 2584

Roja 2951

Amarillo 1375

Azul 969

https://www.ranelagh.newham.sch.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=1801&type=pdf

